

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\events\bikeability cycle training oversubscribed email april 2019.docx

1st April 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Yrs 7-8 Bikeability Cycle Training - Oversubscribed

Thank you to all of the parents who have applied for their daughter to receive Bikeability cycle training. Unfortunately we have been hugely oversubscribed and the application survey has therefore now been closed.

I will be in contact with those to whom we are able to offer a place no later than Wednesday this week and in the meantime, I am negotiating with Cycle Experience regarding the possibility of additional training days later in the school year.

If you have not been successful in gaining a place this time, then your daughter's name will be held on a waiting list in the event that we are able to obtain further dates.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Janet Perry School Business Manager

The Holt School

Phone: 0118 978 0165 Direct line: 0118 974 9004

Email: j.perry@holt.wokingham.sch.uk

Join Easyfundraising to start raising free donations for The Holt School simply by doing your

shopping online.

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/theholtpta/?t=Easyfundraising-li&v=a&u=V4OOF3